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In Eastern Europe only two other states, Greece and Turkey, have been kept out of the orbit of Soviet Union
by American economic and military, assistance. It is already evident that before the United States government
can proceed much further in its efforts to alleviate the situation and help start the European world on its way to
recovery, there must be some agreement among the countries of Europe as to the requirements of the situation
and the part those countries themselves will take in order to give proper effect to whatever action might be
undertaken by the government. Second, it raised its voice against the newly decolonised countries becoming
part of these alliances. The question to ask though is what brought this conflict to an end, was it because
America won The Truman doctrine has to be assessed against the background of what had happened in Europe
at the end of world war-II and in the immediate aftermath. The one time this process nearly broke down was
the Cuban missile crisis. The competition became some kind of accelerator for the United States of America
that resulted in aggressive and quick steps that were taken towards Africa. Soon, the Soviet Union and
communist China joined the combat on the side of North Korea, a communist state. In this essay, brief
introduction of cold war and the most effective factor to contribute to the end of war will be analysed. German
unification in was one of the central events of the process sealing the end of the Cold War. This was despite
the fact the existence of alliance between the two was possible because, Ketelbey writes, both determined to
destroy Hitler. The war was supported by allied nations although the main instigators of the war were Russia
and the United States. The Cold War was a period of historical clash that took place between and  Although
Stalin was considered a devil because of how he treated his people; he was a totalitarian dictator murdered
people left and right, the political and military relationship between Russia has been on rocky ground ever
since then Term Paper 4. In the late s, space would become another competition between the two superpowers,
as each side sought to prove the superiority of its technology,and its military firepower. The initiative, I think,
must come from Europe. There are significant leaders of other nations such as Fidel Castro, leader of Cuba
and Tito of Yugoslavia Term Paper 5. During the revolution the communists declared that they would soon
export revolution to the capitalist countries. Wounded, moaning for help, he lay only yards from a unit of
United States troops. South Vietnam was anticommunist and was supplied by America during the war while
north Vietnam was pro-communist and fought the south and the Americans using weapons from communist
Russia or communist China. The only oddity for Stalin was Yugoslavia led by Tito. Even though the Cold war
Centered around these two countries it was actually all of Europe and the United states. Hence, the United
States and the Soviet Union somehow still managed to have a challenging partnership while fighting as one. In
Germany, however, four separate zones under separate military occupation were set up. This included
decolonization and neocolonialism, especially in African states. Finally, the United States was determined to
take the place of Britain who had been sharply undermined by World War II and caused a power vacuum in
world politics. He was communist but Tito was not prepared to simply see the Nazis replaced by the influence
of soviet communists. Turkey has sought financial assistance from Great Britain and the United States for the
purpose of effecting that modernisation necessary for the maintenance of its national integrity. The Cold War
was a time of great political tension and struggle S was ready to fight them if they tried to expand, while the
U. In the name of pursuing its national interest, India, it was said, often refused to take a firm stand on crucial
international issues. By and large, the African countries turned out to be a good choice for the globalization of
communism. The United States of America and the Soviet Union were both competing for world power - and
they both had access to nuclear weapons. World War II was simply the bloodiest war the world has ever
known, with no prior war being so profound in its technological advancements to the point where it is still
relevant today. How was it used and what were some of its effects both foreign and domestic? This war
resulted in so many lives being changed. Poland, Hungary, Bulgaria and Rumania all ended up with
communist governments and had leaders who looked to Moscow for advice as opposed to the people of the
country they governed.


